City of Taylor, North Dakota
March 13, 2017 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Travis Christensen, Daryl Jurgens, and Emory Vaagen.
Visitors: Stark County Deputy Ralph Poikus
The minutes of the February 15, 2017 City Council meeting were approved as read.
Stark County Deputy Ralph Poikus gave the monthly report.
Daryl Jurgens made a motion to pay the Specials on Block 43 Lots 1-12 from the Surge account, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
February financial report was approved as read.
Travis Christensen moved to pay February bills, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
	
	 
	 

	8123
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	8124
	Ross Myran
	$900.00 

	8125
	MDU
	$183.15 

	 
	 
	 

	8125
	MDU
	$284.21 

	8125
	MDU
	$68.50 

	8129
	Jurgens Operating
	$2,107.50 

	
	
	

	8125
	MDU
	$242.66 

	8126
	SW Water Authority
	$1,269.44 

	8124
	Ross Myran
	$550.00 

	
	
	

	8124
	Ross Myran
	$550.00 

	8125
	MDU
	$327.32 

	8127
	Pump Systems
	$340.00 

	
	
	

	8128
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,353.00 



	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Next regular meeting will be April 10, 2017, at 7:00 pm at the City Hall. Ray Fettif moved to adjourn at 8:30 pm, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor



